
Request for Board Action

Meeting Date:

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners

Receipt of the Government Finance Officers Association Distinguished 
Budget Presentation Award.

For the 29th consecutive year, Buncombe County has received the Government Finance 
Officers Association (GFOA) Distinguished Budget Presentation Award for the FY2025 Budget 
Document. The award recognizes budget documents of the highest quality based on best 
practices in state and local government budgeting and finance. In addition, when all reviewers 
rate specific categories at the highest level, the GFOA awards special recognition. This budget 
award came with special recognition in Strategic Goals & Strategies and in Capital Programs. 

Each year the Budget Office works to achieve this award and is the product of the efforts of all 
departments in building a budget that serves the community. 
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Budget John Hudson, Budget Director

November 19, 2024
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